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July 21st, 1925.

Dr. H. C. Perrin,
_C/o. Bank of Montreal, 
Waterloo Place,
London, England.

Dear Dr. Perrin:-

I am sending you herewith copy 
0i a letter received from Mr. Leo Pol-Morin. This 
gentleman is very highly recommended by Sir Lomer 
Gouin, Hon.Philippe Roy and Mr. Edouard Montpetit. 
Perhaps in view of our conversations you night like 
to correspond with him.

You will, I know, be very 
interested to hear that during a visit to Quebec 

had a long talk with Dr. O’Neill and was both 
surprised -and pleased to hear that on his own 
initiative he had been taking up the question of 
musical education with the Council of Public 
Instruction and with the schools in Quebec. 
received a very favourable response. It would make 
the fortune of our new plan if we were able to have 
students who would come to college with the idea 
oi music as an education rather than -a musical 
education well instilled into their minds, 
going to make a trip to Quebec some time this month 
or next month and see whether something cannot be 
done to carry this movement a little further.

He

I am

■ith best wishes to Mrs.Perrin, 
I hope you are having aKathleen and yourself, 

really pleasant summer.

Yours faithfully,
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